Meeting for Public Works:

Regarding the Property Known as Former Frank's at 4009 Harrison Ave.

Meeting took Place at Cheviot City Hall in the Council Committee Room

Date January 28th, 2020

Meeting started at 7:30pm

Present at the meeting: President of Council Mark Waters, Council Members: Alana Tucker, Jim Sunderhaus, David Voss, Gail Griffin, Kitty Zech and Chair Amy Richter.

Chair person Richter would like to propose that a letter be drafted to the owner (Mr. Bomer) of the former Frank's Property and request that the property be donated to the city for the purpose of a pocket park and Parking. Those present at the meeting discussed that since the building was recently torn down (Sept 2019) that Council should hold off requesting action with said property for 3 months and if no active is taken then, seek out a plan for this important property in the heart of the City.

Council person Richter will plan to call a meeting in May if there at no plan for property.

Meeting concluded at 7:49pm

Amy Richter Chair

Kathleen Zech

Gail Griffin

RaeJean Hardig